
On March 19, 2020 at 3:32 PM ç <tmleqq@gmail.com> wrote: 

To Whom It May Concern:

As an intern at WayCAM, I had the opportunity to receive college 
credit for my Theatre Arts major at BU. This was a really special 
opportunity for me, since I was returning to a place that was a big 
part of my life in high school, but four years later. As an intern at 
WayCAM, I made video tutorials about how to use all the major 
equipment in the studio. I used their cameras to film myself using 
their technology including the cameras, the crane, the lights, and 
steady cam. I created and edited all these videos in the WayCAM 
studio, and these videos are now online for students and members 
to watch before trying out the equipment themselves. I learned a 
lot about filmmaking through this experience, and am eager to 
continue my work in film after I graduate this year. If not for 
WayCAM, I wouldn’t have the confidence and experience that I 
have now, moving forward. Additionally, during my internship I 
was asked to film a new production of Finding Nemo Junior at 
Weston Drama Workshop. This is a new musical that Disney was 
testing out, and they wanted a couple performances to be recorded 
for them to view. Weston Drama Workshop reached out to 
WayCAM to film these performances, which resulted in a really 
cool and rare opportunity for me. 
I interned at WayCAM this past summer of 2019 and I am very 
grateful for my time there, as well as in high school, when I took 
the Script to Screen class. 

Sincerely,
Thomas Leacu 

 


